
 

TWINSBURG CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
11136 Ravenna Road      Twinsburg OH  44087-1022 

Phone  330.486.2000      Fax  330.425.7216 

 

 

 
 
 
Kathryn M. Powers 
Superintendent 

 
Martin H. Aho 
Treasurer 

 
Chad C. Welker 
Business Manager 
 

Jennifer C. Farthing 
Director of Curriculum 

 
Tajuana Hunnicutt 
Director of Pupil Services 

 
Belinda McKinney 
Director of Human 
Resources 

 
Andrea C. Walker 
Director of Student  
Wellness 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                          Unwavering Commitment – Unlimited Possibilities 

 

 
 

 

 

October 19, 2021 

Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 

Today I reported the following COVID-positive cases to Summit County Public Health 
officials: 

 One (1) On-Campus second grade student; and 
 One (1) On-Campus twelfth grade student 

Just a reminder that our 7th annual “Fill the Bus” campaign is underway! Help 
us fill one of our school buses with non-perishable food items, toiletries, and 
household cleaning items which will benefit The Emergency Assistance Center, our 
partner in our PAWS on Child Hunger Program. The “Fill the Bus” campaign is a 
donation drive co-sponsored by the Twinsburg City School District and our friends 
across the border at Nordonia Schools. Collection bins are available at all of our 
schools and the Board of Education Office. Please help us to “Fill the Bus” before 
Friday, October 22nd. Thanks, in advance, for your generosity! 
 
Our friends at the Summit County Public Health Department asked that I forward 
along to you a copy of their media release entitled, “Best Practices for Halloween 
Safety”.  That media release is attached to today’s Blackboard Connect message. 

Finally, we are excited to welcome back to the stage our Twinsburg High School 
Orchestra!  Tonight, our very talented Tiger musicians, under the direction of           
Mr. Damon Conn, will perform the first concert of this school year in the auditorium at 
Twinsburg High School at 7:00 p.m.  It will surely be a great performance! 

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                 
Kathi Powers, Superintendent 

 
 


